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24th September 2020 

Dear Parents/carers  
 
As the weather is set to become more Autumnal can we please take this opportunity to remind you that at 
the end of the day the children will be waiting outside for you to collect them. Therefore, please ensure 
that your child has a coat; as if it is raining, they will get wet! Our COVID secure measures require us to 
continue to dismiss as we have been from September. This means that you will be asked to wait until your 
designated pick up time - please be aware of this when arriving at school. If you arrive at school before 
your designated time, you will be asked to wait. So again, come suitably dressed to wait and an umbrella 
on a day like today might be a good idea too! Teachers have been reminded to ensure their class is out on 
time, so that you are not waiting unnecessarily.  
 
Thank you once again for ensuring that you are adhering to our COVID security measures; with your help 
we can continue to keep our school safe and fully open. Your compliance protects our school bubble.    
 
I'm also reminded of one of my favourite quotes "It's not the wrong weather; it's just the wrong clothing!" 
 
Please remember not to have face to face conversations with staff on the playground unless absolutely 
necessary. The main form of communication should be a message through the office or on class DOJO.  
 
Many of our parents are protecting one another by wearing a mask or face covering at drop off and 
collection time. Whilst at the time of writing this is not compulsory; we are really appreciative of those 
who can and feel able to wear a mask; again, ensuring others feel safe and further protecting our school 
bubble.  
 
We will get through this together!  
Kind regards 

 

 

 

Miss K Martin  

Head of School  

 


